An Invitation

Multiage 2/3 & 5/6 Classrooms 

Dr. Crisp Elementary

Wednesday, May 13, 1998

Dear Parents of First, Fourth, & Fifth Grade Students,

In the upcoming 1998-1999 school year you have the option of selecting a multiage placement for your child.  The Dr. Crisp School will have two multiage 2/3 classes again next year, and we are also pleased to announce two new multiage 5/6 classes for our students. This will be in addition to the traditional grade level classes we have always offered and will expand the number of educational options available to our students.

The multiage classrooms will emphasize the creation of nurturing communities where students of various ages and stages of development will work together and along side each other to reach their own individualized educational and personal goals.  Students will remain with the same teacher for two years, which will lessen student anxiety and provide greater continuity of instruction.  We recognize the fact that learning does not always happen at a predictable pace, and are hoping to provide an environment in which students can progress at their own rate, while ensuring full coverage of all curriculum areas.

If you are interested in this option or just want more information about multiage classes, please come to the information meeting on Wednesday, May 13 at 7:00pm in the school library.  Handouts will be given, teachers will be answering questions, and a video will be shown.  We encourage all interested parents to attend.  Space in these classrooms is limited.

You also have the opportunity to indicate your interest in these programs by filling out the Parent Input Sheet attached to this invitation.  Please return the Input Sheet to the school by Monday, May 18.






Sincerely, 







Multiage teachers

